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I hope everyone is having a safe and happy summer. It has recently 

come to our attention that not everyone is following the pool rules.  

You can click the link and read the pool rules here. 

 

The pool is for everyone in the community to enjoy. Please respect 

others and be kind. 

 

Just to clarify rule number 7. 

7. Proper swimwear is required. No jeans, cut-offs, street clothes or 

loose clothing allowed for safety reasons. Babies/toddlers MUST wear 

swim diapers. 

 

This means if you or any part of your body is in the pool you must be 

wearing swimwear. If you are taking a child under 16 years of age and 

are not swimming you do not need to wear swimwear. There is no life 

guard on duty. If you may need to enter the pool for child safety, then 

wear swimwear. 

If you have questions, please contact Selina Emminger at Legacy 

Southwest Property Management: Selina@LegacySouthwestPM.com or 

214-705-1615. 
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